September 14, 2972

Mr. Walter Kaprielianm
Ketchum, MacLeod & Grove
90 Park Avenue

New York, New York

Dear Mr. Kaprielian:

His Grace Archbishop Torkom Manoogian requested

that I send the enclosed to you concerning the design
for our\ﬂt. Vartan Steward pin.

Since Jack Antreassian will also be out-of-town
for the next week, please call me whever you would
like to have them picked up from your office.

Sincerely,

(Miss) Kohar Polvetzian
Office of the Primate

(enclosures)

HAND DELIVERED



